
 
 
 
17th March 2025 

 

Disney Teacher Update  

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

We are writing to inform you that there will be a new teacher in Disney from Tuesday, 

22nd April 2025.  

 

Miss Almeida is leaving us to continue her teaching career at another school, we all 

wish her the very best. 

 

After Easter, Miss Clemenson will be returning from maternity leave to be the class 

teacher in Disney. We look forward to welcoming Miss Clemenson back. 

 

Mrs Brady and Mrs Nicholas will continue to support Disney.  

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mr. L Angier 

Vice Principal 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


